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On Focus On Community, we interviewed Jimmy Neal of the
Tennessee Highway Patrol (THP) about an upcoming seminiar
that the public is encouraged to participate.

The seminiar — a “Citizen's Academy” - will be a three hous per
week session for a total of ten weeks. Registration is open to
residents age 19 and over in all counties served by the THP
office in which Mr. Neal works.

Participants will interact with troopers and learn more about
the role troopers play in our community.

Our interview with Jimmy Neal of the THP-airs starting January
15, 2019 and will continue to air at random times and random

days through February 28™.

The Citizen's Academy will begin in March.
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